
Notes of meeting of voluntary group Monday 20th June 2016 

Present: Shirley Cherry, David R, David D, Isobel W, Steve Millward, Wayne Cressman, Gary 

Cressman, Alison M 

Apologies: Jeremy, Freddy 

 

Meeting to discuss the draft of the Report prepared for the PC. 

The Group went through the report to try to ensure it was manageable reading material for PC 

members, while retaining enough detail to be useful. 

It was agreed that the parts on the Kineton and Long Compton Plans were too long and required 

rewriting as shorter versions, similarly the part on future consultation. 

Gary was concerned that we might not require Housing Needs Survey based on all the advice about 

NPs available.  On discussion and rethinking the evidence, it was agreed that this might be so, but 

some members were concerned that we might be caught out at a later date if we did not have it.  At 

present, we will leave it as requirement waiting on further information.    

Discussion on whether small developments of one, two and three houses should be included in the 

NP or not.  Further research to be done on this. 

Tasks were assigned to group members to rewrite and edit where necessary.   

Alison and Steve pointed out that the big difference between Long Compton and Kineton’ Planning 

Groups and Tysoe’s was that the Parish Councils took ownership of the other Plans to drive them 

forward and had a Councillor working with them - and this was something that was lacking in Tysoe.  


